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In Reply Refer To:
RII:GHW
70-1113/79-04

General Electric Con:pany
ATTN: Mr. R . Alkema, General Manager'

Wilmi'otan 'ianufacturing Department
P. O. Bo.c 780
Wilmington, N;rth Carolina 28401

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Investigation Report No. 70-1113/79-04

We have enclosed, as Enclosure 1, two copies of the subject report which weWe bzve also enclosed, as Enclosure 2,
have identified as 2.790 material.two copies of the Investigation Summary of the report which we believe to be
non-2.790.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice Part 2,

Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and theenclosed non-proprietary summary report, Enclosure 2 will be placed in the
If this report contains any information that

NRC's Public Document Room.
you believe tc, be proprietary, it is necessary that you make a written
application within 20 days to this office to withhold such information from

Any such application must include a full statement ofpublic disclosure.
the reasons on the basis of which it is claimed that the information is
proprietary, and should be prepared so that proprietary information identi-
fied in the application is contained in a separate part of the document.
If we do not hear from you in this regard within the specified period, the
report will be placed in the Public Document Room.
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MAR 231979-2-General Electric Company

We appreciate your cooperation with the NRC staff members performing the
investigation.

Sincerely,

D 'Reilly

D ector

Enclosures:
1. IE Investigation Report

No. 70-1113/79-04 (in dup)
(Exempt from Disclosure)

2. Investigation Summary (in dup)
(Not Exempt)

cc w/encir: (in dup)
Mr. A. L. Kaplan, Manager
Licensing and Compliance Audits
General Electric Company
Mail Code J-26
P. O. Box 780
Wilmington, North Carolina 28401

Mr. C. M. Vaughan, Manager
Nuclear Materials Management
General Electric Company
Mai. Code K-88
P. O. Box 780
Wilmington, North Carolina 28401
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